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Dear Parents 
 
Just before we break-up for Summer, we are hoping to have a water play morning in EYFS where 
the children will get very wet!  If the weather is suitable, we plan to do this during the morning of 
Wednesday 19th July 2023.  The event will not go ahead if the weather is unsuitable. 
 
On water play morning, your child will need to come to school in their swimming 
costume/suit/shorts and an old t-shirt that can get wet.  They will also need to bring the following 
named items: 
 
Towel; 
Sun cream – please apply before school to areas not covered by shorts and t-shirt; 
Spare plastic bag for wet clothing; 
Shoes that can get wet – sandals and crocs but not flip flops please; 
Dry clothes to change into after the event. 
 
If your child does not have a swimming costume, spare underwear is fine as an alternative. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
The EYFS Team 


